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Lisa Kennedy

From: Grant Rokobauer <Grant.Rokobauer@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 3 May 2019 2:52 PM
To: DPE PSVC Wollongong Mailbox
Cc: Lisa Kennedy; Graham Towers
Subject: Planning Proposal - Beach Road Berry - Request for Amended Gateway 

Determination

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please find a revised version of Council’s planning proposal for Beach Road Berry here. This PP 
includes our proposed final studies and new provisions that result from their findings. 
 
We are seeking a revised Gateway determination to allow the PP to proceed in this form and 
approval from DP&E to proceed to public exhibition. 
 
Finally, we note that the Gateway determination deadline is 6th June 2019. We are unlikely to 
make this deadline and request a further 6 month extension to 6th January 2020. 
 
Regards, 
 
Grant 
 
Grant Rokobauer 

Strategic Planner – Special Projects 
Shoalhaven City Council 

02 4429 3522  
Bridge Rd (PO Box 42) Nowra NSW 2541 
grant.rokobauer@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 
www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 
 
 
 
This message may contain both confidential and privileged information intended only 
for the addressee named above. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately then 
destroy the original message. 


